
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Brian Uhler is the police and fire chief of
South Lake Tahoe. He was at the Aug. 2 City
Council  meeting  reading  up  on  fire  law.
Lorenzo Gigliotti, whose official leave date
is Sept. 1, is using his vacation time.

• Homeland Security officials are on the South Shore this week
checking on legal status of employees, making sure employers
have I-9s on file.

• Barton Home Health and Hospice has moved its office in
Minden to 1503 Highway 395 in Gardnerville. The phone number
is the same.

•  Carson  City  District  Judge  James  Wilson  this  week  said
Nevada’s bear hunt can go on. The season is Aug. 20-Dec. 31.

• A Placerville woman wed her Army husband who is stationed in
Afghanistan via telephone.
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